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Memorable birthday

	Tuesday, March 11, we celebrated our dad's 90th birthday with friends at the Wishbone Restaurant.

Before our cheque arrived, we were surprised with the news that the bill had already been taken care of anonymously by another

table.

We would like to thank these kind strangers whose extraordinary generosity made our dad's milestone birthday an even more

memorable occasion.

Susan Dean and Andrew Caple
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